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SUMMARY

Digest: This Act makes changes to who can get veteran discharge papers from county clerks and
says that those records will not be released after 25 years. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.3).

Changes who can request veteran discharge papers from county clerks and exempts veterans'
discharge papers from the 25-year statute of limitations for public record disclosure.
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